
August 2nd:
Family Orientation Day for POWER Zone
Elementary Schools (Ridgeview, Odyssey,
ALLIES, and Inspiration View) 

BACK TO SCHOOL
 2024 -2025

FOR POWER ZONE STUDENTS

PLEASE MARK YOUR
CALENDARS NOW TO AVOID
ANY CONFUSION DURING
THOSE BUSY FIRST FEW DAYS. 

Elementary

Secondary

THE POWER ZONE ELEMENTARY SCHOOLS
STRAY SLIGHTLY FROM THE DISTRICT
CALENDAR AT THE BEGINNING OF THE
SCHOOL YEAR!

First Day of School for all POWER Zone
Elementary Students (Including
Kindergarten) 

August 5th:
First Day for 6th and 9th Grades.

August 1st:

First Day for 7th, 8th, 10th, 11th, and
12th Grades. 

August 2nd:

The POWER Zone Secondary Schools align
with the district calendar on these dates:

FAMILY ORIENTATION DAY has been in place in the POWER Zone for many years, and our
families describe it as a calm, welcoming way to start the school year off right! Students and
parents get to visit the classroom during a specific time-slot to engage with their teacher as
well as a few peers, plus learn more about what the school year will look like. This helps
everyone to be best prepared for the first day for our elementary students on August 5.  

Our POWER Zone elementary schools will send out communication to parents with a sign-up
link for the Family Orientation sessions, with options for both early morning and later
afternoon. Please watch for this across the summer months, and if you don't receive
communication by late July, call your child's school to secure a time. We can't wait to see
you at Family Orientation!


